Congratulations to Mike Cash
on his Retirement

The membership of Victory Lodge 1725 would like to extend our
congratulations to CLT Line Maintenance Mechanic Mike Cash on
his recent retirement!

Mike had a long and interesting career in aviation. He was
hired in December of 1977 by PSA and through mergers and moves
he worked for USAir, US Airways and American. Mike retired on
April 1, 2020.

Mike, we hope you will enjoy this next chapter in your life
and remember us fondly. You are always welcome to come back
and visit us anytime and you will remain a member of our lodge
with full retiree rights.

Take care and we’ll miss you!


https://vl1725.org/congratulations-to-mike-cash-on-his-retirement/
https://vl1725.org/congratulations-to-mike-cash-on-his-retirement/
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